
stanburn news

DON’T FORGET OUR
JANUARY COMPETITION

TO SUBMIT A PHOTO
THAT REPRESENTS

OPTIMISM TO YOU.

Happy New Year to all our families.

We started the school year with assemblies based on the Stanburn value of optimism.

We want our children to look forward to every day and notice the small things that

make us happy. 

Happy New Year 12.1.24

OPtimism



My favourite photo of the week.
Sunbeams class making toffee apples!
Most adults know what toffee apples are, but
some of our children have never heard of them.
As part of their topic on the circus, Sunbeams
class made toffee apples and then ate them as
their snack!
Ms D’Souza

Staffing update
This term we welcomed a number of new staff:

Mrs Jacewicz-Bian - Reception Teaching Assistant
Miss Whilby - Year 2  Teaching Assistant
Miss Zhang - Year 2 Class Teacher
Mrs Agarwal - Year 3  Teaching Assistant
Miss Whyte - Year 4  Teaching Assistant
Mrs Ali - Welfare Assistant
Mrs Lashgari - Welfare Assistant

All have settled in well. 

Stanburn has achieved the Primary Science Quality Mark.
Last year, we changed the way science was taught at
Stanburn focussing on teaching the children to work
scientifically and also to try to work things out for
themselves. We developed an enquiry based approach to
the lessons working with the university of Hertfordshire.

This is an amazing achievement and the culmination of an
immense amount of work from all our staff but especially
Miss Gilani and Mr Joanides, who coordinated our efforts.

Stanburn achieves science quality mark



Model PUPILs

Last term our staff chose 4 pupils from each class to achieve the Model Pupil award. these

were awarded to pupils who always do the right thing and are role models for the rest of the

class. As well as a certificate, they will get to have tea with Ms D’Souza or another member

of the leadership team. Look out for photos!

It’s back!!

Parent feedback
We’ve noticed all the changes that have been made
recently and really appreciate the efforts of all the
staff. This is a great school.

Upcoming Dates
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